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I WOULD LIKE TO GO ON RECORD TO SAY NO TO THE KEYSTONE PIPELINE. THE IDEA THAT 
30,000 JOBS WOULD BE CREATED THE THE STATE OF SOUTH. DAKOTA IS PURE FABRICATION. 
I HAVE SEVERAL FRIENDS THAT WORKED ON THE ALAKSA PIPELINE. THEY WERE ON THE 
LAYING CREW, THEY FOLLOWED THE LINE UNTIL IT WAS FINISHED. THERE ISN'T ANYWAY 
A COMPANY WILL RETRAIN NEW PEOPLE EVERY TIME THEY GET TO A NEW TERRITORY. THE 
CANADIAN WORKERS ARE THE ONES THAT WILL REAP ALL THE BENEFITS. SOMN OF THE 
LOCAL GROUND CONTRACTORS WILL GET SOME WORK IN THEIR TERRITORY. 

IF PER CHANCE YOU WILL APPROVE THIS. I HOPE YOU WILL MANDATE THAT A LARGE 
FUND WILL HAVE TO BE SET UP BY THE OIL COMPANY TO PAY FOR ANY SPILLS. ALSO THE 
STATE SHOULD CONTROL THE CLEANUPS. HOW HARD IS IT TO SUE ANOTHER COUNTRY. 
I SEE AFTER ALL THESE YEARS, BP IS FINALLY SETTLING SOME

1
0F THE CLAIMS • 
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ALSO WE LIVE IN SOUTH DAKOTA WHERE WE STILL HAVE CLEAN AIR AND MINOR POLLUTION. 
WE DO NOT NEED TO HAVE SOMETHING LIKE THIS COME THROUGH OUR STATE. 




